
         
         

 
 

     
      

 
              

            
             

              
             

             
              

          
          
         

          
      

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF APPROVAL TO ESTABLISH A 
NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA AND FORUM WITHIN THE MARTON EAST WARD 

BOUNDARY 

The Localism Act 2011 and 
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 

Notice is hereby given that Middlesbrough Council on the 6th July 2023 approved two 
applications from residents within the Marton East area of Middlesbrough to establish 
(i) a Neighbourhood Area and (ii) the setting-up of the Marton East Neighbourhood 
Forum. This follows a six-week period of consultation, which concluded on the 30th 

June 2023, during which no representations were received objecting to the application. 
The approved area designation is to be known as the Marton East Neighbourhood 
Area. Further details and extent of the designated Neighbourhood Area can be found 
on the Council’s website at www.middlesbrough.gov.uk , by accessing its 
Neighbourhood Planning webpages. For advice on Neighbourhood Planning within 
Middlesbrough, please contact Planning Policy, Planning Services, Fountain Court, 
119 Grange Road, Middlesbrough, TS1 2DT, or via email at 
planningpolicy@middlesbrough.gov.uk or by telephoning (01642) 729487. 
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